
 

Youth 2000 

 

Youth 2000 is less than 10 days away! 

For all youth who have registered, here are a few things that you need to know: 

1. Please walk with a mat so that you can sit on. If it’s a long mat, pair up with 

a friend and share your mat. 

2. Transportation is being organized by parish groups to transport you to the 

Saint Mary’s College and back to the parish on an evening.  

Sessions finish around 10pm on Friday and Saturday so please reach out to 

your parish office, your youth group leader or a Youth 2000 team member if 

you need to be placed on a parish bus. 

3. Other buses will also run from Vigie entrance to the Saint Mary’s College 

and from town to the Saint Mary’s College and back.  

4. Breakfast, lunch, afternoon and evening break items will be on sale 

throughout the weekend as well as drinks, juices and water.  

5. If you are coming from the out districts and need accommodation please 

contact 518-9352 

It’s not too late to sign up! Get ready and see you on Friday September 29
th
 at 

6p.m. at the Saint Mary’s College. 

Come see for yourself! 

 

 

 


